UPDATE ON ISTA STATE TEAMS FOR 2014, 2015, AND 2016
The 2016 pins were August 16, 2017 in a box of trophies that were left over from the ISTA state shoot.   We have checked pins against the order sheet sent in February and all awards are there.  The corrected pins for 2014 & 2015 were also there—we will mail them out immediately.
We still try to sort out what happened with the remainder of 2015 pins.  Pins were not distributed from the ISTA for teams in 2015 because of a calculation error.  It was communicated to the new Board  that everyone had received them sometime last year.  Apparently that was not so and the original box of pins for 2015 was mistaken as the 2016 pins and returned for relabeling.     Tilden has mailed some of these pins to individuals.  I have been trying to contact people who may have received on of these pins. If you received on please carefully pull of the 2016 tag, remove the remaining adhesive with a little bit of alcohol.  PLEASE CALL 208-791-8913 AND LET ME KNOW THAT THE PIN IS RECEIVED AND IF THE PIN IS CORRECT.   On behalf of the ISTA I apologize to all recipients of these pins and will make any needed replacements.  
Spud Storey
ISTA President. 
  
 
 
 

